

Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street
Tettenhall
Wolverhampton
WV6 9AF
01902 558845

19th May 2025

Year 6 Leavers Hoodie

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to be able to offer our Year 6 pupils the opportunity to purchase a leaver's hoodie to commemorate the class of 2025.

The hoodie will have St Michael's school logo on the front and the first names of all pupils in Year 6 on the back. We feel this will be a very nice souvenir for your child to mark the end of their time at St Michael's.

Year 6 pupils will be allowed to wear their hoodie in school on the last week of term instead of their usual school jumper.

The cost of the hoodie per child is as below. If you would like to purchase a hoodie for your child please complete the slip below by circling your preferred size and make payment via The School Gateway under the heading 'Year 6 Hoodies' no later than Friday 13th June. We are unable to accommodate any requests after this date as the order will be placed on Monday 16th June to ensure production and delivery.

Kind regards

Kachyr Jack son			
Mrs K Jackson Principal			
×	2223	S	
Name of child			
Size of hoodie £18.99:	Age 9-10	Age 11-12	Age 13
Size of Adult hoodie £20.99:	Small	Medium	Large
I confirm I have made payment online via The School Gateway.			
Signed(parent/carer)			

www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk























SCHOOL